
 
 

 
 
 

Joint WAC/WSCAC Virtual Meeting 
Friday, November 6, 2020 

*10:30 AM* 
 
 

 
Introduction 

 
 

I. WSCAC & WAC Voting of October 2020 Meeting Summaries 
 
II. FEATURED PRESENTATIONS 

 
Corey Godfrey, Water Quality Manager for the Littleton Water Department will discuss “The 
Long Road to Resilience”. He will share the many lessons learned regarding public 
information efforts and the communication of the science on PFAS to customers, balancing 
environmental protection with public health, and source water assessment and protection for 
PFAS contaminated sources of water supply. 
 
Julie Bliss Mullen, CEO of Aclarity Water- Julie is a Ph.D. candidate and National Science 
Foundation Graduate Research Fellow (NSF-GRF) in Civil Environmental Engineering at the 
University of Massachusetts, Amherst with a research focus in innovative drinking water 
treatment solutions. Prior to her studies at UMass, Julie worked for the U.S. Environmental 
Protection Agency as an environmental engineer in the Drinking Water Unit for Region 1 
(Boston, MA) 
 

      
 
 
 

THE NEXT WSCAC MEETING IS SCHEDULED FOR  
 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 8, 2020  
 

UPDATE ON THE METRO TUNNEL PROJECT 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 


